Monthly Meeting 2023.08.11
Honeyrock Motel

UJN members met at the Honeyrock Motel last night for their monthly meeting. Great to get
together and enjoy the comradeship and have a drink and a bite. Nice to see our prospects, Deon
Kapp and Hennie and Anne-Mari Croukamp join us. Hennie and Anne-Mari have been visitors for
some time and have now decided to join us after liking what they saw. Alan showed us a very nice
and interesting presentation of the recent Zimbabwe trip. Five of our UIN chapter members, Alan,
Elen, Julian, Roy and Barbara attended the convention. Thank you, Alan and Ellen. Always very
special when members travel a far distance to join our meetings. Thank you, George and Gwen, and
of course Johnny travelling from the East Rand. Len is the proud owner of a new bike, a Triumph
1200rr.Congrats Len and looking forward to seeing you and the bike on our next ride.

L to Rt.: Jimi, Steve and Jan



